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I am 100% opposed to this bill. Oregonians vote in a higher % than other states 

because vote by mail allows seniors, mothers, people with jobs they can't get time off 

from, others with physical limitations, etc., to participate in our democracy.  

 

There have been some minor issues with this system. MINOR. No system is perfect 

and eliminating vote by mail will NOT ensure that in person voting will be flawless. 

 

Definitely identify and fix any minor issues to make vote by mail BETTER. But don't 

just toss it out. 

 

KEEP VOTE BY MAIL! 

 


